
 
 
 

RODEO SANITARY DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF CHANGE OF MEETING LOCATION 

 
Notice is hereby given that Rodeo Sanitary District’s Board of 
Directors Meeting previously scheduled on Tuesday July 9, 2024 at 
1:30 P.M at: 
 
John Swett Unified School District Office 
400 Parker Ave., Rodeo, CA 94572 
 
 
The meeting will be held at: 
 
Rodeo Sanitary District Administration Building  
800 San Pablo Ave, Rodeo, CA  

 


